
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 9 September 2016 
 

Lift Update 

We have experienced faults with lift 6 Basterfield House this week and also a 

minor fault in lift 2 Gt Arthur House. We apologise for any inconvenience 

caused to our residents. 

 

Hatfield House Recycling Area 

Residents are respectfully reminded that the basement bulk collection point 

under the staircase is no longer in use and absolutely no items are to be left 

there.  Any future dumping in this area will be treated as fly tipping.  Therefore, 

please use the bulk collection point at the basement level of Great Arthur House 

or alternatively call environmental services on 020 7606 3030 to have the items 

collected from your flat.  If you choose this option a charge will apply for the 

collection. 

 

Cook Great Food on a Budget!  

Between 29 September and 20 October 2016 – The NHS will be running a  

course entitled “Cook Great food on a budget” at Artisan Street Library. 

Representatives will also be carrying out door knocking on our estate with a 

view to publicising the course.  Please see the Golden Lane Estate website and 

the estate notice boards for further details. 

17- 18 September 2016 – There will be a photo and memorabilia exhibition at 

The Golden Lane Estate Community Centre from 11:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       

 

 


